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Concrete pour for the bridge approach north of Columbia Street 
July 29, 2025 

Starting at 4 a.m. on Thursday, July 31, Fraser Crossing Partners will be conducting a concrete pour for the bridge 
approach north of Columbia Street in New Westminster. The concrete pour will take place continuously for 
approximately four hours. Starting early in the morning during the coolest part of the day ensures the structural 
integrity of the concrete.   

Nearby residents may hear noise from concrete trucks and equipment while the pour is underway; however, the work 
will be staged in a way to minimize noise impacts and back-up beepers will be minimized as much as possible.  

Additional concrete pours will be required on top of the bridge deck across Columbia Street and Front Street. More 
information will be provided in advance.  

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Thursday, July 31 (if this concrete pour 
needs to be rescheduled, an updated 
notification will be provided) 

 
 

Hours of Work 
Starting at 4:00 a.m. and continuing for approximately 
four hours. 

 

Traffic  
Traffic control personnel will assist 
concrete trucks to access the work area 
from Bridge Connector. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from concrete trucks 
and equipment while concrete pour is underway.  

We appreciate your patience. If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 
construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about the Project, visit 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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